
  

From the JCR President: 

Undergraduate Gowns 
August 2019 

Dear Chadsian, 

As you may know, as a member of St Chad’s, it is a requirement for you to own an Undergraduate 
Gown. These are worn at formal dinners, College and University Matriculation and other formal 
events that occur during your time in Durham. 

There are two types of gown available from us and their prices are as follows: 

� Brand New: £55 
� Second Hand:    £25 

Second hand gowns were bought from Chad’s students who graduated at the end of last year and 
are all clean and in excellent condition. There are only a limited number of these and will be 
allocated on a first come, first served basis. Gowns will be available to purchase on your first day, 
where you will be able to choose from a new or nearly new gown. 

Please have a cheque for £55 or £25 ready to hand in upon collection of your gown made payable 
to ‘St Chad’s College JCR’ with your name written on the reverse.  

We do not want finance to be a barrier in you owning a gown. We are happy to consider 
providing gowns to those in financial need. If you find this to be the case, please send myself 
or Celine (Vice President – celine.d.kart@durham.ac.uk) a message. 

There is no pressure to purchase your gown now, but if you are absolutely sure you want a brand-
new gown, then you may also make a bank transfer of £55 to save hassle on the day. The details 
are: 

Account Name - St Chad’s JCR 
Account Number - 90773298 
Sort Code - 20-27-41 
Payment Reference - G + [First Initial] + [Surname] e.g. GLGODDARD 

If you have any questions, Email: lucinda.goddard@durham.ac.uk 

Twitter: @StChadsJCR 
Facebook Group:  St Chad’s College Freshers 2019/20  
Facebook Page:  St Chad’s College, Durham 
Instagram: StChadsJCR 

      Yours sincerely, 
      Lucie Goddard 
      JCR President  


